


REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE PROVISION OF 

CLEANING SERVICES TO SKOKIE PUBLIC LIBRARY 

Skokie Public Library is requesting proposals for a contract for the provision of cleaning 
services for a 133,190 square foot library. 

Request for proposal documents may be obtained on the library's website 
www.skokielibrary.info beginning 9am on Monday, April 18, 2022. Pre-proposal 
meetings and walk-throughs will be held at 10:00 am on Tuesday, May 3, 2022. Please 
meet in the east lobby of the library. 

Sealed proposals, clearly labeled "Proposal - Cleaning Services", will be received 
weekdays between 10:00 am and 5:00 pm in the Administrative Office, Skokie Public 
Library, 5215 Oakton Street, Skokie, IL 60077, until 5 :00 pm on Wednesday, May 18, 
2022. Proposals received after 5:00 pm on that day will not be given consideration. All 
proposals will be required to include a list of three clients 50,000 square feet or larger. 

Submit questions to: 

Submit sealed proposal to: 

Andy Garcia, 
Building Services Manager 
Skokie Public Library 

agarcia@skokielibrary.info or 84 7-324-3155 

Administrative Office 
Attention: Richard Kong, Director 
Skokie Public Library 
5215 Oakton Street 
Skokie, IL 60077 

Proposals will be evaluated by the Director and Building Services Manager. The selected 
proposal will be presented to the Board of Library Trustees at their June 8, 2022 board 
meeting. All proposals should be open for acceptance for a period of 90 days from the 
deadline for receipt of quotes, and may not be revoked or withdrawn during that period. 
The library reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals, to waive 
technicalities, and to accept or reject any item of any proposal. 




































